
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

I am requesting funding for Opportunities Apartments in fiscal year 2024. The entity 

to receive funding   for   this   project is Opportunity Services Corporation, located at 

140 West Maplewood Avenue, Philadelphia, PA 19144. The funding would be used for 

the new construction of forty-one units of service-enriched affordable housing in the 

Nicetown neighborhood of Philadelphia. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer 

funds because it will meet a critical need for affordable housing among extremely low-

income and low-income seniors. The project has a  Federal nexus 

because  the  funding  provided  is  for  purposes authorized   by 42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(2) 

of the Community Development Block Grant program. I certify that I have no financial 

interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Dwight Evans 
Member of Congress 
 

 

 


